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December 28, 2022

STATE OF OHIO,

J

Sincerely,

Technician 

Texas Certificate No. 10027
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STATE OF OHIO
180 EAST BROAD STREET
COLUMBUS, OH 43215-3793

Please let me know if I can answer any questions or be of further assistance^ look 
forward to continuing to work with you in the future.

Brian Landrum
President

Please update your records to reflect our new location. Beginning on January 10, 2023 
all deliveries and correspondence should be sent to the new address. Do not mail or 
send any items to our former location after this time.

601 Travis Street
Suite 1400 
Houston. TX 77002

601 Travis Street, Suite 1400 Houston, TX 77002 
Customer Service; 866-961-9399; Fax; 866-578-4392; 
gexaenergycommercialcustomer$ervice@gexaenergy,com
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This is to certify that the images 
appearing are an accuraie arid 
complete reproduction of a case file 
document delivered in the regular 
course of business.

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that Gexa Energy will be moving to a new 
location on January 10, 2023. As of that date, we will be in operation at our new facility 
which is located at: '
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